Dear Colleague,
Time for the Aussois workshop is coming near. First, some practical information:
As mentioned earlier, the venue is :
Centre Paul Langevin
CAES du CNRS
73500 AUSSOIS

Tel. +33 1 04 79 20 33 86
Fax. +33 1 04 79 20 30 44

We expect most participants to arrive at Centre Paul Langevin, Aussois, on Thursday, September 22 in the late afternoon or early evening. Pickup will be arranged from Modane Station, most likely by taxi; for this we need to know your arrival time. Welcome drinks at Centre Paul Langevin 7:15 to 8:15 pm; a cold dinner buffet will be offered. 

The workshop will open at 8:15 am on Sept. 23 in the "La Parrachée" conference room. We attach a list of participants and the updated workshop program. Please note that  the workshop now ends at 5:15 pm on Sunday, Sept. 25, an hour earlier than in the previous (July 26) version. This will make catching trains out of Modane on Sunday pm easier. Some participants are catching morning trains out of Modane, and will spend the night of September 25 to 26 at Aussois.
Other information:

· For those making powerpoint presentations, there will be two PC- and MAC-compatible projectors ("beamers") available. It is safest to bring your own computer.
· For those with hard slides there will be 2 slide projectors (Kodak Carrousel/81 slides).
· For transparencies, there will be an old-fashioned overhead projector.
· Other facilties at Centre Paul Langevin:

· limited printing (from a PC with Windows 95 and Word 7);
· a photocopying machine;
· three WI-FI 'AIRPORT' access points.

Abstracts. We would like to distribute a book of abstracts at the beginning of the workshop. If you are making a presentation, we need your abstract. Please send us a 1/2 page abstract, preferably in Word or text format, by September 15. 

For those of you who have not sent us your times of arrival at, and departure from, Modane Station, please let us know at your earliest convenience so that we can arrange 
All for now, we look forward to seeing you all at Aussois.

The organisers: F. Jacquesson, L. Sagart




